Welcome to Fourth Grade!

We are so excited to meet you on Monday August 14th! You are
going to learn so much next year and have so much fun! To be

successful and prepared for Fourth Grade, we recommend you
practice these skills over the summer.

Skills to Practice

Memorize multiple facts to 12

Practice addition and subtraction with regrouping (to the
thousands place value)

Read daily for at least 30 minutes

Items recommended for the individual students:
e Earbuds
e H#2 Pencils

Classroom donation welcomed:
e Baby Wipes
e Wide-ruled spiral notebooks
e Pocket Dividers (6-8 in a pack)
e Kleenex tissue

Your child’s individual teacher will communicate additional items
specific to that classroom on the first day of school.

We cannot wait to meet you! Have a fantastic summer!

The Fourth Grade Teachers,



